
Georgina Stuliglowa <georginas@pensionpractitioner.com>

Fwd: Data Protection registration - contact information ICO:00041977293

Pension Practitioner <info@pensionpractitioner.com> 23 May 2015 at 14:04
To: Georgina Stuliglowa <georginas@pensionpractitioner.com>, Michelle Lunnon
<michellel@pensionpractitioner.com>

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Registration Team Queue <registration@ico.org.uk>
Date: 22 May 2015 at 10:31
Subject: Data Protection registration - contact information ICO:00041977293
To: Jullia Marie Cook <info@pensionpractitioner.com>

Security number: CSN3680034

Dear Jullia Marie Cook

Data protection registration(s) - your security number

You are registered with us as the main contact for one or more data protection registrations.

As you are the main contact we have allocated you a security number, shown above. Please keep
this number safe.

You will need to quote your security number and registration reference each time you contact us
about your register entry(ies).

Please call our helpline on 0303 123 1113 if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely,

Paul Arnold
Head of Customer Contact
Information Commissioner's Office

____________________________________________________________________

The ICO's mission is to uphold information rights in the public interest, promoting openness by public bodies and
data privacy for individuals.

If you are not the intended recipient of this email (and any attachment), please inform the sender by return email
and destroy all copies. Unauthorised access, use, disclosure, storage or copying is not permitted.
Communication by internet email is not secure as messages can be intercepted and read by someone else.
Therefore we strongly advise you not to email any information, which if disclosed to unrelated third parties would
be likely to cause you distress. If you have an enquiry of this nature please provide a postal address to allow us to
communicate with you in a more secure way. If you want us to respond by email you must realise that there can
be no guarantee of privacy.
Any email including its content may be monitored and used by the Information Commissioner's Office for reasons
of security and for monitoring internal compliance with the office policy on staff use. Email monitoring or blocking
software may also be used. Please be aware that you have a responsibility to ensure that any email you write or
forward is within the bounds of the law.
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The Information Commissioner's Office cannot guarantee that this message or any attachment is virus free or has
not been intercepted and amended. You should perform your own virus checks.
__________________________________________________________________

Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF
Tel: 0303 123 1113 Fax: 01625 524 510 Web: www.ico.org.uk

--
Pension Practitioner.com
Daws House
33-35 Daws Lane
London
NW7 4SD

T:  0800 634 4862
F:  020 8711 2522

UK Reg Co No: 6028668
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HMRC Practitioner Reg: 00005886
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